
Class 5 Newsletter  Spring Term – 5/04/19 

This Week... 
Maths  
This week we have been illustrating and naming the parts of a circle and calculating and 
comparing volumes of cubes and cuboids using cm³.  We have also continued to revise and 
practice skills needed for the arithmetic test.  
English 
This week we have been focusing on descriptive writing using the ‘Show not Tell’ method to 
convey characters’ feelings.  
Across the Curriculum 
In D.T we have been tasting healthy alternatives to traditional buffet food.  We have then begun to 
think about foods that we could include in our BALANCED DIET buffet to which parents will be 
invited (see Important dates below).  In R.E. we have written poems using metaphors to describe 
Jesus and we have created some beautiful Art work representing the joy of Easter Sunday.  These 
will be shown at our Easter Celebration on Wednesday 10th April. 

Next Week... 
Next week will be a busy last week 
in school! 
Our annual ‘Easter Carousel’ day is 
on Monday!  We will be moving 
around the classes in school and 
learning about EASTER in a variety 
of ways.  
Wednesday is our Easter 
Celebration Service and on 
Thursday we will be having an 
Easter bonnet and decorated egg 
competition.  Please send in 
named entries on this day if your 
child would like to enter! 
In between all this we will also be 
finding some time for Maths, 
English and Science  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 8:30am until 8.55am. Feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 

have. 
 Wednesday 10th April – Easter Celebration Service in school @ 9:30am.  All welcome!  
 Thursday 11th April – ‘Decorate an egg or bonnet competition’!  School closes for the Easter holidays @ 2pm.  
 Tuesday 23rd April – school reopens @ 8:55am. 
 25th April – 1st May – Book Fair running in school. Please support this event – as well as your child receiving new 

reading material, school are given a percentage of the profit which goes towards buying new books for school. 
 w/b 29th April – Extreme English Week (2nd May - Dressing Up Day – Please dress up as your favourite book 

character!) 
 30th April – 1st May – The Life Education Bus will be visiting school. We are asking for a £3 donation per child (£5 

per family) towards the cost of this valuable learning resource. There is a special session for you, as parents, to 
find out about what your child will be learning their session.  This will be on Tuesday 30th (3 – 3:15pm) and you are 
warmly invited to attend.  

 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this 
week please.  Thank you for your support.   

 
Don’t Forget 

 Homework is to be returned to school on a TUESDAY please with a signed Homework Diary! I would greatly 
appreciate it if you could support your child at home with their organisation skills! Any problems then please let 
me know!   

 There will be no English Booster next Thursday as we break up at 2pm.  Maths Booster will run as normal 
on Wednesday.  

 Caught Writing Competition – A photo of your child writing in an unusual location, the more unusual the location, 
the better!! Please can all entries for the competition be brought in before the 2nd May. There will be prizes for the 
best Key Stage 1 entrant and Key Stage 2 entrant 

 

  Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Alex 
 

Christian Value – Humility  – Jessica 
 

Writer of the Week – Emily. K 
 

Wishing you all a peaceful Easter holiday – even with the HOMEWORK pack I have sent home 
with the children!  Please could this be returned on TUESDAY 23rd APRIL.  Thank you.  

Miss Morris  


